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[image: ]Students’ Corner
Student Sarah Elhaj, a 7th grader, wants you to 
“Never give up; always try your best and you will succeed.”
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Students’ Corner Winners
All those who sent quotes to the Students’ Corner are winners. Unfortunately, I have to choose the winner of the winners. As usual, you make it difficult to me to pick just one, so here are the two quotes that won the pie of their liking. 
“Make new friends; keep the old. One is silver; the other is gold!’ by 6th grader Ali Hassan.
“You are never too old to set a goal or to dream a new dream!” by 8th grader Weaam Alnamer.
Please contact Mr. Sabra and let him know your preference: za’atar, cheese, meat, or spinach.
[image: ]Picture Day: Tuesday, October 1, 2019
Dress nicely for your picture day. Your grandparents or parents will show it to relatives and friends. They might even post it on Facebook or Instagram. You certainly do not want to be embarrassed.
Order school pictures on mylifetouch.com before Picture Day Tuesday, October 1, 2019 and get a free Shutter fly gift with purchase.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Stout Middle School
Picture Day is Tuesday, October 1, 2019
Picture Day ID: LM749044Y0
[image: ]8th annual Cipriano Run: Friday, Oct. 11th, 2019
The 8th annual Robert Cipriano Memorial CC Run is Friday, October 11th, 2018 at Ford Field Park, Dearborn.  It is hosted by Dearborn Public Schools and Dearborn Education Foundation in partnership with Dearborn Recreation & Parks and the Dearborn Track Club. 
All Stout Middle School students in grades 4-8 are greatly encouraged to participate!  Students need to register and have permission from their parents / guardians. For more info, please click on the link to download the Cipriano Run 2019-2020.pdf.
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